
 

 

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH 
                                Rev. Michael T. Ingram, Lead Pastor 

Rev.  Darren Hood, Interim Minister of Music 

FBC E-MAIL PRAYER MINISTRY 
If you are interested in becoming a part of the First Baptist 

Church E-mail prayer ministry, please give your name, 
phone # & Email address to 

Ronnie Morrow or send it to him at: 
memeandpops@hotmail.com or call him  

at 256-447-2841. 

D-LIFE GROUPS 
Please sign up for D-Life Groups. Sign up sheets and sample  
lessons are on the WMU Table. Call the Church Office  
256-447-9496 or Pam Jones 256-405-7440 for more info. If you feel 
led to start a D-Life group, please contact Pam. You can have a 
small group to start and break off if it grows larger. It’s a great way 
to study in a casual setting. 

“ROBERTS HOME MUSEUM” 
 

The Piedmont Historical Society wishes to make you aware of 
the availability of the Roberts Home for rent, if you have visiting 
ministers, musicians, or others who might be seeking hotel  
facilities. Our present rate is $110.00 including tax for the night 
and includes accessibility to the entire home (2 bedrooms,  
kitchen, parlor, Wi-Fi, etc.) 
 

Information on renting the home is as follows: 
 

Roberts Home Museum 
“Night in the Museum” Hotel 

75 Southern Blvd. 
Piedmont, Al.  36272 

www.nightinthemuseum.com 
Rita Spears 256-343-3314 

 Piedmont First Baptist Church 
105 North Main St. 

Piedmont, AL 36272 
Phone Number 256-447-9496   

Fax  256-447-7322 
Deacons on call : 24hrs.-A Day 

Charles McDonald 256-689-1479 
Randy Houck 256-237-7055 

Dec. 29, 2019 

    
 

Welcome     Darren Hood 
 
 

                                “Joy To The World”                   
 

                       “Angels We Have Heard on High” 
 
                                      “All Is Well” 

                        
 

Offertory Prayer    Darren Hood 
 
 

 
 Message     Danny Singleton 
 
 
 
Invitation 
  “For I  know the plans I have for you” 
  declares the Lord, “plans to prosper you  
  and not to harm you, plans to give you 
  hope and a future.”    Jer. 29:11 
 
 
Video Announcements 

 
 

Decisions 
 
 
 
Closing Prayer            Scott Maddox 
 



Birthdays 

Sunday, Dec. 29th 

 Sunday School 9:00 a.m. 

         Morning Service 10:15 a.m. 

 NO AWANA SERVICE 

 NO EVENING SERVICE 

Wednesday, Jan. 1st 

 Church Office Closed 

 “HAPPY NEW YEAR” 

 NO SERVICES TONIGHT 

Sunday, Jan. 5th 

     Sunday School 9:00 a.m. 

 Morning Worship 10:15 a.m. 

 Awana Clubs 5:30 p.m.-6:30 p.m. 

 Evening Service 5:30 p.m. 

 

 

Pray for our students, Administrators and 

Teachers as they start back to school in 
January. Keep those traveling in your prayers 
also. 

 

Dec. 29th-Jan. 5th 

 Babies:        Kerstin & Darby Bryant 

Toddlers 1:     Amy & Addison Bennefield  

 2’s & 3’s:      Sandy Phillips & Allie Haynes 

 4’s & 5’s:                          

 Security:        Randy Smith, Randy Goss 

Children’s Church: NO CHILDREN’S CHURCH       

             You may swap with someone if there is a need to. 

Babies:         Lori Deerman 

Toddlers 1:   Lori & Ashley Bain 

 2’s & 3’s:    Sam & Mac Allen 

 4’s & 5’s     Kristi & Cayla Parris 

 Security:      Danny Pointer, Jeff Haney 

 Children’s Church: Peyton Allen, Erin Gunnels 

            You may swap with someone if there is a need to.  

Dec. 30th 
Kris Posey 

Victoria Gallagher 
Dec. 31st 

Kenny Ingram 
Susan Delevie 

Jan. 1st 
Ted Acker 
Jan. 2nd 

Linda Ingram 
Jan. 4th 

Joseph Martin 
Kayly Smith 

Jan. 5th 
Dameon Freeman 

____________________ 
 

Holiday Schedule 
NO Wed. service 1/1/2020 
Regular schedule resumes 
 01//05/2020 

SUNDAY,  Dec. 29th 

SUNDAY,  Jan. 5th 

 
The 
enjoyed other Christmas
activities such as the 
Christmas Service
food, toys, and clothes for the 
poor and needy of Piedmont 
(Deut. 15:11) the 
the Green
poinsettias in the Sanctuary in 
memory or honor of loved ones. 
Other memorable activities 
included the following: 
Wednesday night Caroling with 
hot apple cider fellowship; the 
“
on the Sunday night before 
Christmas included songs, stories, 
testimonies, baptisms and 
candelight worship as the 
members of the 
their light shine in the 
Family
lastly the quiet solemn occasion 
of a Vesper Candelight service at 
dusk on Christmas Eve in the 
dimly
family gathered to hear the 
Christmas story, sing Christmas 
carols, and end in prayer truly set 
the mood for a wonderful 
Christmas celebration of the birth 
of our Savior! New Years Eve 
was a very sober occasion as the 
Lord

 

      
 

 
 
     PFBC GOAL $5,000 

Our Lottie Moon Offering 
will continue through  
January. If you use your  
regular tithe envelope you 
can mark “Lottie Moon” and 
the amount and it will be 
recorded as such.  

Thank you Church for your 
continued support of the  
Lottie Moon Christmas  
offering and the Poinsettias. 
Thank you Mrs. Ann Wilkes. 
Our Sanctuary always looks 
so beautiful. 

Notices Thank You & Prayer Requests 

DESSERTS FOR THE HOLIDAYS 
Now until December 31st. Please 
pick up a list from the WMU table 
in the hallway. Call the baker and 
place your order. The baker will 
collect your money. Reserve your 
dessert today! All proceeds go to 
support the Compass-New Direction 
Ministry. Any questions about this 
program, contact Pam Jones. 

         YOUTH MISSION TRIP 
 

The youth, grades 6-12, will be 
going to Mission Lab in New  
Orleans, Louisiana on June 7-12, 
2020. More info to come! Any 
questions see Whitney Grimes. 

 
From the Pages of the 

“Little Flock” 
 
The “Little Flock” always  
enjoyed other Christmas-time  
activities such as the “White 
Christmas Service” to gather 
food, toys, and clothes for the 
poor and needy of Piedmont 
(Deut. 15:11) the “Hanging of 
the Green”, and the placing of 
poinsettias in the Sanctuary in 
memory or honor of loved ones. 
Other memorable activities  
included the following:  
Wednesday night Caroling with 
hot apple cider fellowship; the 
“King’s Family Christmas service 
on the Sunday night before 
Christmas included songs, stories, 
testimonies, baptisms and  
candelight worship as the  
members of the “Little Flock” let 
their light shine in the “First 
Family” Christmas tree; and  
lastly the quiet solemn occasion 
of a Vesper Candelight service at 
dusk on Christmas Eve in the 
dimly-lit sanctuary with ones 
family gathered to hear the 
Christmas story, sing Christmas 
carols, and end in prayer truly set 
the mood for a wonderful  
Christmas celebration of the birth 
of our Savior! New Years Eve 
was a very sober occasion as the 
Lord’s Supper was administered. 

PARABLES 
FBC Music & Drama Team will 
meet Wednesdays @ 5:15—6:45 
p.m..  If you have any questions 

please contact Penny Young. 
Come out and join in the  

fellowship. The schedule will  
resume regular time,  

January 8, 2020. 

Beginning January, 2020 the  
Sunshine Club will be meeting on 
the 2nd (second) Tuesday of each 
month unless stated otherwise. This 
is noted in your new 2020 Book. 
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